
The  Queen’s  Hall  Patrons
Group  now  ready  to  get  to
work

Following last month’s news that The Scottish Government and
Historic Environment Scotland is to grant £650,000 of funding
for fabric repairs to the historic Georgian concert hall, the
Board is not letting the grass grow under its feet.

The Board of The Queen’s Hall has set up a Patrons Group to
promote the historic venue to a wider audience.  Recently they
held their inaugural meeting at The City Chambers chaired and
hosted by the Lord Provost the Rt Hon Donald Wilson.

We  now  have  a  Patrons  Group  set  up  They  will  be  our
ambassadors and are a lovely group of people ready to help us
with our exciting plans! pic.twitter.com/BQuoCrm8t9

— The Queen’s Hall (@queens_hall) April 18, 2017

The Board will use the government funding to make repairs and
improvements to the fabric of the building, but this is very
much seen as step one in an ongoing development programme.
They hope the plans will secure the future of the Hall for
artists and audiences, and they also have an aspiration to
further develop educational and community use of the space.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/04/the-queens-hall-patrons-group-now-ready-to-get-to-work/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/04/the-queens-hall-patrons-group-now-ready-to-get-to-work/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/04/the-queens-hall-patrons-group-now-ready-to-get-to-work/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/03/scottish-government-support-the-refurbishment-of-the-queens-hall/
https://t.co/BQuoCrm8t9
https://twitter.com/queens_hall/status/854273284283748352


Bruce Findlay makes a point!

Interim CEO Karen Wood

Patrons gathered for the first time

Chair Nigel Griffiths

The Lord Provost hosted the meeting
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Dr William Duncan

Patron Alexander McCall-Smith
Patrons will be invited to a number of networking briefing
throughout the year, as well as an annual dinner.

Those who have already committed to becoming a member of the
Patrons Group include

Professor  Sir  Timothy  O’Shea,  Principal,  Edinburgh
University
Alexander McCall Smith
Dr William Duncan
Mark Mackie, Regular Music
Tudor Morris, Edinburgh Music School
Bruce Findlay, Music Promoter
Christine de Luca, Edinburgh Makar
Phil Cunningham, musician
Thursa Sanderson, Drake Music
Bruce MacGregor, BBC
Steven Osborne, Pianist
Barbara Dickson, Singer
Ricky Ross, Deacon Blue
Gretchen Peters, Singer/Songwriter
Karine Polwart, Singer
Anne Sturrock, Friend of The Queen’s Hall
Brigadier  Mel  Jameson,  former  CEO  @  Royal  Edinburgh
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Military Tattoo
Rosie Munro, Scottish Fiddle Festival

If you wish to help The Queen’s Hall with its fundraising
activities then you can make a contribution here.  

https://secure.thebiggive.org.uk/charity/view/4532

